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Provider Notice

Subject: MHR Redesign  Provider Agency Next Steps

As we move forward with the implementation of the MHR Redesign, we are requesting  our provider
agencies to submit CPST rosters, including NPI numbers and copies of license/certifications for these
provider types:

Provisionally Licensed Professional Counselor (PLPC)
Provisionally Licensed Marriage and Family Therapist (PLMFT)
Licensed Master Social Worker (LMSW)
Certified Social Worker (CSW)
Psychology intern from an American Psychological Association approved internship program.

We also ask that you provide updated rosters for staff that will be providing PSR under the redesign. To
prevent claims issues, Magellan must receive your completed rosters no later than December 7, 2022.
Please submit your roster staff using the Organizational Behavioral Health Roster Staff form to
SJGanesan@magellanhealth.com.

As a reminder, all claims for CPST and PSR require the rendering staff name and NPI.

Please reach out to your Network Management Specialist (NMS) with any questions or concerns. Your
NMS is available for support.

Thank you for all you do in supporting the members of CSoC.

Magellan of Louisiana


